sasktrap@sasktel.net

From:

Chase Mcnabb <chasemcnabb746@gmail.com>

Sent:

August 1, 2018 8:44 PM

To:

sasktrap@sasktel.net

Subject:

Gebhard award

Dear Kzrysztof and Victoria Gebhard my name is Chase Mcnabb. I wanted to tell you that I received your award that you donate yearly to the provincial trapshoot. Here are Some things about me I thought you would like to know, and who received this award. Im 16 years old and have been trapshooting for about 3 years now and fell in love with sport. I live in Estevan where we have our own trapshooting club, with quite a few young kids. I love the outdoors, living on a small acreage with a few animals.

The sport is still extremely friendly with many people wanting to help young kids and see them get better. I would just like to thank you for supporting this sport every year.

Sincerely, Chase

From:

King Family <king.family@sasktel.net>

Sent:

August 13, 2018 3:18 PM

To:

Victoria Gebhard

Cc:

Ronald J. Todd

Subject:

Re: 2018 Provincial Trapshooting

Hello Victoria and Chris

RE: Damian's Award

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the youth participating in Saskatchewan Trap Shooting. I was the recipient of the runner up award this year at the Provincial Championships. I also was successful at Canadians even though I was only able to compete one day of the competition. The high light of this year was defending my Canadian Junior Doubles Championship as well as receiving numerous awards at the Provincial level.

I haven't had quite as much time to compete this year. I was selected to play hockey with a touring team in Sweden and Finland this summer and I graduated from grade 12 this year. I have been accepted in the engineering program at the University of Saskatchewan. Although, I am taking on new adventures, I hope I can continue to compete in trap shooting.

I have very much appreciated your support over the years.

Logan King